
 
 
 

Cameron High School 
Board Report - July 28, 2025 

 
People 

- Thank you to Sheri Hagen-Salm, Carla Kuffel, and LeAnn Shilts for all of their work with the 
Summer School students! 

- Thank you to Dave Kuffel, Chris Maresca, Dale Johnson, and Brian Thompson for all the work 
cleaning and getting ready for the next school year! 

 
Operations 

- Summer School Follow Up 
- 17 students completed 22 classes for credit recovery 
- Summer School Credit Recovery is meant to improve understanding of course concepts 

- Met with Cameron Police Chief Engel 
- Cell phone policy 
- General concerns with traffic and parking 
- Emergency Action Plan 

- Structuring Academic/Attendance/Behavior/Mental Health Interventions 
- Student Support Team 
- Creating a multi-level response grid to address consequences and responsibilities 
- Formalized grading practices 
- Communication with students, parents, and staff 
- More immediate responses, including Skyward reporting 

- School Year Planning 
- Big Events (Homecoming, Winter Carnival, Final Day) 
- More Student Council and other group involvement 
- PBIS recognitions

Progress/Planning 
- August 5 -  Stronger Connections Grant Meeting: Mental Health support planning 
- August 11 -  CESA 11 Legal Summit 
- August 18 and 19 - Restorative Practices Training 
- August 20 - New Staff Orientation 
- August 21 - First Day of Staff Inservice 
- August 25 and 26 - Inservice Days 
- August 27 - Freshmen and New Student Orientation 
- August 28 - First day with all students 
- September 1 - Memorial Day: No School  
- September 2 - School gets rolling! 


